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I appreciate the difficult financial circumstances and decisions facing the legislature and I am
 asking you to take the public broadcasting budget off the cutting block.

The information provided to myself and others living in the Kenai Peninsula community was
 crucial during the Funny River Fire. Public Radio is my GO TO for emergency information.  

It is also a key way that many local pets and their families are reunited. The Bush Lines are a
 deep part of our communities lifestyle.

As a local commercial fishing family public radio - especially NPR is how we stay connected
 to the world and help to educate our children during the two months we spend fishing in
 Tuxedni Bay.

Please continue your support of public broadcasting,

I appreciate all your time, energy, and effort in working to keep our great state solvent and
 moving towards the future.

Thank you,

pk

-- 

Paula Kulhanek

Motherhood . . . Resistance is futile . . . .
and the joys are endless!
 
Cell (907) 399-3329
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